
H A R R O G A T E

The BAPO Technician Committee are 
pleased to announce the launch of the 
Algeos Technician of the Year award

Do you know a Technician who goes that extra mile?
Someone who makes sure their patient’s device is suitable for their 
activities or has a great understanding of what their patient needs. Maybe 
it’s a Technician who has overcome barriers to allow them to carry out 
their duties, or Technicians who consistently produce excellent and 
innovative devices? Well now is your chance to give them something back 
by nominating them for the Algeos Technician of the Year Award.

The Technician can be nominated by anyone, be it their manager, a 
clinician, a fellow Technician, or a patient or user. Three winners will share 
a prize fund of £1000 and each will receive free registration to the technical 
clinical programme at the Conference on Friday 15 March 2019.

To nominate a Technician of the Year simply tell us in under 300 words why 
they should win this award.

Send your entry together with a completed Nomination Form 
(available at www.bapo.com) to the BAPO Secretariat at the address below.

The winners will be presented with their award by Max Sheridan, 
Commercial Director, Algeos, at the BAPO Conference on 15th March 2019.
		 Please send your nomination to:

Algeos Technician of the Year Award, BAPO, Unit 3010, Mile End Mill,
Abbey Mill Business Centre, Seedhill Road, Paisley, PA1 1JS
Email conference@bapo.com

Deadline for entries - 31st January 2019www.bapo.com

OF THE YEAR www.algeos.com


